March 22, 2019

A Fundraising sub-committee ofthe $G +RF % UDGIRUG 30ODQHWDUL
Committee has been formed and is scheduled to hold its first sub-committee meeting
on Thursday, March 28, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. in Room 153 at the Educational Support
Center located at 3600-52" Street. The purpose of thH F L W cdinQtie¥ is to
reinvigorate the planetarium to inspire the next generation of scientists through
utilization. The agenda for this sub-committee meeting includes the following topics:

x Committee Introductions

x Finance Overview

x Committee Questions

x Timeline Suggestions

x Future Questions/ldeas/Suggestions

Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis
Superintendent of Schools



